SLO COORDINATING COMMITTEE
Notes
September 17, 2012   4:00 p.m.   #AA-216
PRESENT:  Donna Floyd (Chair), Jason Berner, Wayne Organ, Wendy Williams
	Topic
	Discussion
	Follow-Up

	CurricuNet SLO Module Update
	· Wendy reported that James Eyestone wants to wait until CurricuNet is up and running before the college purchases the SLO module.  CurricuNet’s implementation has not gone well.  We’ve provided CurricuNet with everything and it seems they’ve done nothing with it.  James is now dealing with the head of the company so it seems progress is being made.  We should be able to use CurricuNet soon.  The goal is to train on CurricuNet this semester and begin using it in spring 2013.  There was a small training during flex week, and people seemed to like it.
· Wendy spoke with Rick Ramos about the grant for the SLO module and he said the college has one year to use the money.  Bakersfield College has the CurricuNet SLO and says there are a lot of bugs.  

· James has suggested CCC write its own software.  DVC did this but DVC had two full-time programmers.  It would be a great deal of work to use DVC’s program and attach it to CCC.  The grant money could instead be used to hire a programmer.  LMC hired a programmer for one year who was working with CurricuNet and SharePoint, but Wendy wasn’t sure what happened at LMC.  
	· Wendy will try to contact Bakersfield College to learn what problems they’re having with their SLO Module.

	Evaluation of the SLO Assessment Process.
	· Wendy distributed a rubric for evaluation of the SLO Assessment process.  This was presented at Academic Senate, where it was well received.  This would be one more form to be completed during program review.  The form will be on the next Academic Senate Agenda to be approved.  

	· The rubric will go to President’s Cabinet if it is approved by the Academic Senate.

	Other
	· SLO Accreditation Report:  Wendy read everyone the paragraph she wrote for the report.  She suggested sending e-mails to all alumni who transferred asking how CCC prepared them for upper division courses.  The e-mail could be a standard survey.  


	· Wendy will add that the college is working on contacting alumni to the paragraph she’s written.

· Wendy will send Wayne the link to the survey.

· Wayne will ask Tim Clow if it’s possible to get the e-mail addresses of alumni from 1-5 years ago.


	Other (Continued)
	· SLO Assessments:  At the time of the meeting 94% of the courses and 76% of the programs had been assessed.  Currently, 95% of the courses and 80% of programs have been assessed.
· Portal:  Wayne sent Mojdeh Mehdizadeh an e-mail about the portal and the problems with creating and changing folders.  
	· When the accreditation folder on the portal is working properly, Wayne will maintain it.

	Adjournment
	· The meeting adjourned at 4:50 p.m.
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